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Kaiser Coalition union members that 
can legally strike will be standing up 
October 14th against Kaiser’s 
unwillingness to reach a fair contract 
agreement. Kaiser’s most recent 
proposals included our lowest raises 
in decades, cuts to our healthcare 
benefits, lower wage rates for new 
hires, and more outsourcing of our 
jobs – even though Kaiser made 
record profits of $11 Billion over the 
past couple of years and gave the 
CEO a 60% raise to $16 million a year! 
 

Workers are STRONGER TOGETHER. 
 

Hawaii Nurses Association says FAIR 
CONTRACT NOW! for all Kaiser 
Coalition Union Members. 
 


